
  

 

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203 P 303.866.3567 F 303.832.8106   http://mining.state.co.us 

John W. Hickenlooper, Governor  |  Mike King, Executive Director  |  Virginia  Brannon, Director  

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 

Denver, CO 80203 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Re: Hazeltine Mine, DRMS Permit No. M-2004-031 

 Technical Revision TR-03 

 Preliminary Adequacy Review 
 

Dear Ms. Davis: 

 

The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division), has completed a preliminary review of TR-03, and 

has the following comments and questions. 

 

1. Please commit to reporting the results of the Agridrain monitoring and maintenance plan to the Division 

each month.  The Operator shall submit the previous month’s monitoring data to the Division within the 

following month.  Once a period of record has been established, the Operator may request a reduction in 

the reporting frequency. 

2. Will the elevation of the staff gauge be surveyed once installed? Please commit to reporting the surface 

water elevation in feet above mean sea level. 

3. Please commit to reporting maintenance that was performed each week to the Agridrain (i.e. cleaning of 

the screen during the Operator’s monitoring inspection). 

4. Please provide the anticipated date that the monitoring and maintenance plan will be initiated. 

5. Please provide the anticipated date that construction of the revised inlet screen will be completed. 

 

The current decision deadline for TR-03 is June 16, 2014.  Please provide responses to the above comments 

soon enough for the Division to review the responses and complete a follow-up exchange of comments and 

responses prior to the decision deadline. 

 

If you need additional information please contact me at the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, 1313 

Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, by telephone at 303-866-3567, extension 8131, or by email at 

tyler.odonnell@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Tyler O’Donnell 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

CC:   Tom Kaldenbach, DRMS 

May 19, 2014 
 
Connie Davis 

Aggregate Industries - WCR, Inc. 

1687 Cole Blvd., Ste. 300 

Golden, CO  80401 
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